
Recommended Suppliers

Photography & Videography
Kelly Trivedi Photography 

kellytrivedi.co.uk

Sam Gee Photography
samgeephotography.co.uk

Cara Zagni Photography
carazagni.com

October James Photography
octoberjames.com

Winston Sanders Photography
winstonsanders.co.uk

Perfect Pose Photography
perfectposephotography.co.uk 

Joanne Lamb Photography
joannelambphotography.com

Amanda Warman photography
amandawarmanphotography.co.uk

J.Avery Films
javeryfilms.com

David Flynn Films
facebook.com/davidflynnfilms

M D Knight photography
mdknight.co.uk

Live Entertainment
Bill Downs 

facebook.com/BillDownsMusic

Fiona Harber Vocalist
fionaharber.com

Charlie Sadd
charliesadd.co.uk

DJ Entertainment
J&M Events

jandmevents.co.uk 

EPIC Event Hire
epiceventhire.co.uk

Gary Sulter
djgarysulter.com

Paul Allen
djpaulallen-weddingservices.co.uk 

KSD Events
ksdevents.co.uk

Ceremonies
Celebrate In Norfolk 

norfolk.gov.uk

Cakes
Claire’s Custom Cakes

clairescustomcakes.co.uk

Sassa’s Bespoke Cakes
facebook.com/sassas.cakes

LOVE Wedding Cakes
loveweddingcakes.co.uk

Sugar Buttons
sugarbuttonscakes.com

Florists
Fern Flowers

fernflowers.co.uk

Fox & Fern
foxandfernflorist.com

Dear Luna
facebook.com/dearlunaflorals

Libby Ferris Flowers
libbyferrisflowers.co.uk
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Venue Decoration
EPIC Event Hire

epiceventhire.co.uk

Celebration Cars and Events
celeb-cars.com

Goldsmith’s Weddings & Events
goldsmithsevents.co.uk

The Rustic Wedding House
therusticweddinghouse.com
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Stationery
Racheal Bull Design

rachaelbulldesign.co.uk

Silk and Ink Designs
silkandinkdesigns.co.uk

Wedding Transport
Celebration Cars and Events

celeb-cars.com

Silverline Limousines
silverlinelimousines.com

EPIC Event Hire
epiceventhire.co.uk

Celebration Cars and Events
celeb-cars.com

J&M Events
jandmevents.co.uk

Not Just Balloons
facebook.com/notjustballoonsnorfolk

Capture Lounge
capturelounge.co.uk

PROPosal Wedding Hire
instagram.com/proposalweddinghire

Sweeties - Beccles
sweetiescandybuffet.co.uk

Lifetime of Chocolate
lifetimeofchocolate.com

Toastmaster Nigel
toastmasternigel.co.uk

James D Party Time
james-d-partytime.co.uk

Kings & Queens Fun Casinos
kqfuncasinos.com

Bespoke Sweets and Treats
bespokesweetsandtreats.co.uk

Finishing Touches

Beauty
The Beauty Rooms

bawburgh.com/beauty-rooms

Love Moi Makeup 
lovemoimakeup.com

Stephanie Alexandra
stephaniealexandrabridal.com 

Michelle Bennett
michellebennettmua.com


